
 

Please vote yes on SB 1054! 

Management and Labor of the NECA/IBEW partnership agree 
that SB 1054 will make a positive impact in terms of our state’s 
treatment of mental illness, and it will create good family-wage 
jobs in the process. We represent over 200 small businesses that 
employ 4,000 workers in the electrical industry, and we urge you 
to support this mental health facility by passing SB 1054.  

In a time of scarce resources, this bill is especially notable 
because it does not require any financial support from the State 
of Oregon. SB 1054 will create a substantial number of family 
wage jobs through both the construction process and permanent 
workers in the facility once construction is completed. 

Please support these businesses and workers by voting 
Yes on SB 1054. 


